
Praise the Lord! We are excited to share that we have received I AM Global during the General 
Conference Missions service. Our family is anticipating our return home! We want to thank all our Partners-
In-Missions and everyone who has made this possible. We love and appreciate you. Thank you for praying 
for us and believing in the revival God has planned for Belize. Countless prayers have gone forth for this 
country throughout the years, and we believe in God for a great harvest!

Churches (2107)
Motorcycles (2405)
Evangelism (2501)

We will be traveling for a few more months to
complete our projects.

If you would like to help with a project, we would
greatly appreciate it. The evangelism project is our
focus, as it will help launch new churches in unreached
villages and cities. Once this project is complete we will
be heading back to Belize.

We are grateful for your prayers and support. God
bless you.

Love,
The Becerra Family
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Sis. Consuelo from Corozal
is getting baptized in the

precious name of Jesus! We
have received reports in the

last few months God has
been opening new doors in

unreached villages. It's
harvest time!!! 
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Daniel and Esther Becerra

OPEN HEARTS TO THE
GOSPEL 
BIBLE COLLEGE 
FOR GOD TO RAISE UP
LABORERS 
OPEN DOORS IN
UNREACHED AREAS 
UNITY 
OUR FAMILY
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